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         16 November 2022 
 
 

RE: Additional bank holiday: Monday 8th May 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In light of the announcement of His Majesty’s coronation on Saturday 6th May 
2023, an additional bank holiday has been announced on Monday 8th May. 
Settings that are normally closed on a bank holiday should close on this day. 
This will include schools and colleges. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Mitchell 
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